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Fast track Affordable ADUs just as they are with other affordable developments in the city. 

We appreciate what Pasadena is now doing to streamline and improve the transparency of the ADU application 
and approval process. 

We request that to remain within state-required 60-day guidelines from the time of first application submission. 

The city is already fast-tracking for affordable housing developments and Affordable ADUs should be brought 
into alignment with the existing practices. 

Time is money, and lengthy approvals not only discourage homeowners put we hope to incentivize more to rent 
to Section 8 and this is a great incentive. 

Thank you to our amazing housing department and to the councilman who are in favor of having more 
homeowners participate in a program that encourages 

becoming a section 8 landlord. We are so grateful for your concern for all our residents. 

Thank you 

Anne Marie Molina 
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